
        
 
      
 
   Galax City Electoral Board 
   February 2, 2022, 1:00 pm 
 
.  
   Josepha Thompson, Chairwoman called the meeting to order in the Registrar’s 
office on February 2, 2022 at 1:12 pm with Melba Knox, Sylvia Richardson, and David 
Phipps, Registrar, in attendance. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss and approve 
the organization of the Galax Electoral Board as required by the Commonwealth of 
Virginia. 
  
 The Board members voted to keep the same organization as present with 
Chairman Josepha Thompson, Vice Chairman, Sylvia Richardson, and Secretary Melba 
Knox. Sylvia Richardson made the motion and all others agreed. 
 
   
 The Board will meet 1:00 pm March 1 to discuss poll workers for the year and to 
make final transportation plans for the VEBA State Meeting March 18- 20 at the 
Homestead at Hot Springs, Virginia. 

  
 Meeting adjourned 1:22 pm. 
        Respectfully submitted,  
 
        Melba Knox, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


